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2006 Eastern Washington Chapter Annual Report 

 
MEMBERSHIP: 
46 current paid members ( includes 20 plus members) 
1 past due, not yet dropped 
 
FINANCIAL BALANCE: 
$687.52 as of 12/31/06 
 
LOOKOUTS: 
21 lookouts were actively staffed in 2006, and a few others were staffed occasionally.  
Active lookouts at First Butte, Oregon Butte, and Table Rock were closed for a time due 
to large wildfires.  The two unused lookouts at North Twentymile were also wrapped to 
protect them from wildfire. 
 
Alpine Lookout received a new hip roof, which should better protect it from heavy 
snows.   
 
The new rental lookout on Quartz Mountain in Mt. Spokane State Park has proven to be 
so popular that park officials are now considering constructing an additional lookout on 
Mt. Kit Carson.   
 
The Flattop Lookout relocation and restoration project is expected to continue in the 
coming year.  Ongoing restoration activities at some other lookouts are also expected to 
continue in 2007. 
 
 
 
Dave Bula 
Eastern Washington Director, FFLA 
 
 
 
 
 


